
From: Chris Murphy <chris@MURPHYLAWFIRMLLC.COM>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2013 2:22:27 PM
Subject: RE: Heritage

Thanks, Katherine. Talley emailed me. Let me know if you need anything from me.

Christopher J. Murphy, Esq.
Murphy Law Firm, L.L.C.
136 West Richardson Avenue
Summerville, SC 29483
Phone: (843) 832-1120
Fax: (843) 832-5969
www.murphylawfirmllc.com

This communication, together with any attachments, may contain information that is 
confidential, proprietary, legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. If you 
are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified that the 

distribution, reading, copying or other use of this communication and any attachments hereto 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the 

sender or destroy this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 12:16 PM
To: Chris Murphy
Subject: RE: Heritage

I will forward your contact to a friend of mine in HHI who works at ResortQuest. She will be able to help you. 
Thanks you,
Katherine
803-767-7583

From: Chris Murphy [mailto:chris@MURPHYLAWFIRMLLC.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 1:38 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Jenny Horne
Subject: Heritage

Katherine:

Thank you for sending over the Governor's letter earlier today and please pass on my appreciation for her kind words.

Today during session, the Beaufort delegation dropped of the packet for the Heritage golf tournament. After receiving the
package, Rep. Horne and I asked Bill Herbkersman if he had a connection to arrange for a place to stay. He suggested we
contact you. Jenny and I will be traveling down there for the weekend with our spouses and another couple. Do you know of 
anyone that we could contact to arrange accommodations?

Christopher J. Murphy, Esq.
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Murphy Law Firm, L.L.C.
136 West Richardson Avenue 
Summerville, SC 29483 
Phone: (843) 832-1120 
Fax: (843) 832-5969
www.murphylawfirmllc.com

This communication, together with any attachments, may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, 
legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
communication, you are hereby notified that the distribution, reading, copying or other use of this 

communication and any attachments hereto is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply 
immediately to the sender or destroy this communication. Thank you for your cooperation.
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